
Successful Tapping into Funds a Winning Proposal Writing Workshop 
The University of Fiji emphasizes on short courses which aims at meeting short-term industry training 
needs especially on the western front. In this regard, The University of Fiji held a “Tapping into Funds a 
Winning Proposal Writing” Workshop on August 23 and 24, 2018.  

The workshop was presented by Adjunct Professor, School of Agriculture and Food Technology, 
University of The South Pacific in Samoa, Professor Satish Chandra and various participants from varied 
disciplines were able to partake in the workshop.  

Participants were empowered to write winning proposals, construct proposals for business or 
development projects, and understand the dynamics of proposal writing from the funder’s perspective 
as well as an improvement in the capacity of writing proposals.  

Professor Chandra also spearheaded a successful workshop for The University of Fiji staff on August 27, 
2018.  

 


